

SECRETARY OF THE AIR FORCE

WASHINGTON

JUL 17 2018

The Honorable Jon Tester United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Tester:

Thank you for your May 31, 2018 letter concerning additional aircraft apron space for the Montana Air National Guard's 120th Airlift Wing in Great Falls, Montana.

I am pleased to inform you that the project for additional apron and taxiway space is at 35% design with 100% design projected for FY19. The Air National Guard has submitted the project as the #5 priority for the FY19 Air National Guard MILCON Unfunded Priority List. If authorized and appropriated in FY19, the Air National Guard would execute the project in FY19.

Thank you for your continued support of the Air Force and for our nation's defense.

Sincerely,

Heather Wilson